
 

 

 

28th April 2023 

It has been an exciting week at Next Steps! On Wednesday the children (and 

grown ups!) were so excited to see a real crane, and watched through the 

window as it lifted our old nursery building into the air!  

 

They took the building apart into three sections and lifted each of them onto 

lorries, so the children were entertained for most of the day! This fitted in well 

with our topic of 'Here, there and everywhere', as we have been focussing on 

transport. 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 

Our Stars of the Week  

this week are 

 

* Bellatrix for good listening and 

showing a 'can do' attitude to 

tasks. 

 

and 

 

* Leo G for showing confidence  

in self care. 
 



 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Monday 1st May - Nursery will be closed for the Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May - Nursery will be closed for the Bank Holiday 
 

31st July - 11th August: Nursery Summer Closure.  The Nursery will re-open on Monday 14th 

August. 

September Sessions 

Please let us know as soon as possible if you are considering changing, or adding any 

sessions from September so we can ensure that places are allocated accordingly. 

We have shared different books each day during our library time, 

both fiction and non fiction texts all about vehicles. We have also 

explored how vehicles have been developed over time using real 

photos from history.  

 

We have attached pens to all sorts of vehicles and made tracks 

on a huge paper road! And in maths we have parked vehicles in 

numbered parking spaces. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian value this term is Friendship, and in physical 

mindfulness the children have been discussing what makes a 

good friend, and supported each other to make friendship 

rainbows with their bodies.  


